Joseph Foster Attorney General Office of the Attorney General 33 Capital Street Concord, NH 03301

Subject: ClamCase, LLC Security Incident

Dear Attorney General Foster,

In accordance with the Notice of Security Breach law of New Hampshire, we are providing you with this notice of a security breach.

What Happened?

There was unauthorized access of our website by an undetermined third party. This third party accessed variety of information, including some or all of your personal information. Our security procedures were in place and enabled us to detect and terminate the unauthorized access. We are diligently working with third party experts and appropriate law enforcement agencies to address the matter.

The unauthorized access occurred between April 15, 2014 and August 6, 2014. We expect to notify the approximately 69 New Hampshire citizens affected by the security breach during the week of September 5.

What Are We Doing To Protect Customers

We are in the process of notifying customers (within and without New Hampshire), providing them with information about the breach of the security of the system, contact information to obtain more information and the opportunity to enroll in a variety of credit protection services offered and administered by Kroll (www.kroll.com).

If you have questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me (contact information provided below).

Sincerely,

ClamCase LLC 17029 Kercheval Suite 3 Grosse Pointe, MI 48230 ordersupport@clamcase.com 1.323.271.4704